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“Finally, brethren, 
PRAY FOR US, 

that the word of the 
Lord may have free 

course, and be 
glorified, even as it is 

with you.” 
(2Thessalonians 3:1) 

 
 
 
 
 

Prayer Letter 
September-November 2009 

Dear Praying Friends, 
The baptismal service was a tremendous blessing for our church. 
We have included some of the pictures.  Two people were 
baptized: Sister Pola, a former Catholic, and her son Jesus.  Both 
of them are very eager to learn more and more spiritual truths.  

   They attend every service and our Bible Classes we hold on  
   Wednesdays at 6:00 pm just before our Prayer Meetings at 7:30 
   pm. 

 In our previous letter, we mentioned that Bro. 
Manuel moved to Munich, Germany for work.  Several 
others that attend our church are also leaving for work.  
Ionela is another lady that professed the Lord Jesus as her 
personal Savior several weeks ago.  Her husband was saved 
a number of years ago, but he was backsliding for about ten 

years.  During their time with us he came back to the Lord, 
and she was saved.  But, because of her illness and the lack 
of work, they have moved back to Romania.  We stay in 
touch with them by e-mail.  There is another lady, Debora, 
from Brazil, she was going to be baptized also, but she went 
back to her country at the end of September.  She promised 
that she would be baptized as soon as she arrives at her 
mother and sister’s church.  
 Another celebration was the 50th Wedding 
Anniversary of our dear Nino and Teresa.  It was like a real 
wedding.  We had some visitors for that event.  I preached 
on the blessings of marriage and the fact that with God 
marriage can endure.  When we allow Christ in our 
marriages, everything is much better, because, “a threefold 
cord is not easily broken.” 
 Please, pray for Javi, the young man that decided to 
wait for his baptism. He is growing in the Lord.  Javi is now 
witnessing to his parents.  His mother believes in God, but 
nothing more.  His father, an engineer, is very skeptical 
about God.  Javi is constantly asking me questions about 
what he can say to his father.  He has such a good spirit!  I 
believe he is really born again. 
 The rest of our ministries are going on as normal.  
We are fully engaged now in working on the Christmas 
Program. The youth group is preparing a Christian play, and 
the children will participate with songs and poetry.  
 You will receive this prayer letter together with our 
special Christmas letter.  
 May God richly bless you all.  We are constantly 
giving thanks to God for you. We acknowledge that we 
have the privilege of working for the Lord here in Spain 
because of you.  Thanks so much dear people! 
 In Christ’s Holy Name, 
   Alejandro, Fina, and Samuel Sanchez  
   Your missionaries in Spain 


